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CARDINALS! 
Drumming 

Holly Buffalo Rodrique, Jillian Mallette, Sarah Rodrique and George Rose were invited to 
Pope Francis Elementary School to share their love and to teach children about the 
drum, drum making, the importance of drum and how this brings out their self-
confidence, their self-esteem through learning traditional songs. Ryan Plante, 
Indigenous Support Worker and Kristine Arthur Supervisor of Indigenous Education from 
the school board were in attendance and supported this first session.  

   

 
 

 

 


